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Notice of Motion No. 23 – South Wiltshire Core Strategy – Old Sarum Airfield – 
Core Policy 9 (2) 
 
To consider the following notice of motion submitted by: 
 
Councillor Ian McLennan - Laverstock, Ford & Old Sarum Division 
Councillor Ricky Rogers – Salisbury Bemerton 
 
 
 
“Members note the suggestion by the Inspector, that the historic WW1 runway could 
be re-sited in conjunction with other development proposals. However, after 100 
years of aviation, we choose to leave the existing runway in place.” 
 
 


